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Hello - first off, as a resident in immediate proximity to 
this project, I strongly support increased density in 
Vancouver in general and on this site in particular.

However, the specifics of this particular site make the 
proposed 5-story, RR-2B zoning a challenge. Specifically, 
the On-Arterial designation chosen for this project has no 
back lane; the rear of the building will face onto the front 
of homes on Durward St, which is the SRP designates as 
Off Arterial. In addition, the topogarphy of the site is such 
that the grade of the building will be perhaps 20 to 30 
feet above that of the residences on the North side of 
Durward. 

Together, these factors mean the 5-story RR-2B building 
will be unacceptably imposing. Residents of Durward will 
be staring at a concrete retaining wall and parking 
entrance, and a building nearly 90' above their front 
doors. The front of those houses will be permanently 
shaded throughout winter. This will irrevocably damage 
the residential nature of the street.

I would respectfully ask that Council consider allowing 
only a RR-2A designation for this site. This would in effect 
allow development according to the SRP's Off Arterial 
designation as is consistent with its location on Durward 
St, instead of the On Arterial designation on 33rd. This 
would permit structures far more compatible with the 
existing neighbourhood, resolving some of the other 
challenges identified by those opposed to the project.

I feel strongly that with this project designated RR-2A, any 
development would receive much stronger support from 
current residents, maintain the existing character of 
Durward in accordance with the Secured Rental Policy, 
and yet deliver similar, much-needed densification.

Matt Harper Kensington-
Cedar Cottage
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